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Sent: 14 October 2011 11:05 
To: Planning LRB 
Subject: Plot to the rear of 11 Whyte Avenue,Cambuslang 
 
Ms MacRae 
  
Thank you for your letter of 3rd October. 
  
With reference to this letter, I would like to comment on Point 3. 
  
I maintain our application does not differ significantly from the examples provided. I would 
argue that the settlement pattern for Whyte Avenue is as irregular as the example provided 
for Blantyre. Properties in the adjacent Fraser Street,Cathkin Avenue and Quarry Place back 
onto each other and partially wrap round adjacent plots. Likewise for the Boghead example 
there appears to be one property sited to the rear of existing properties.However I have cited 
examples of properties in Whyte Avenue with limited road frontage (nos 17-23 and 18-24) and 
in the adjacent Fraser Street, nos. 64,66 and 68 have no road frontage whatsoever. 
  
Furthermore, I do not consider it is acceptable to state each planning application should be 
determined on its own merits and different planning officers may offer varying interpretations 
on major points of policy. I consider such a flexible strategy can lead to a perceived 
unfairness in the planning process. 
  
Yours sincerely 
  
Alastair Dobinson 
 


